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National Highways Authority of India
(Ministry of Road Transport & Highways)
Project Implementation Unit
Plot No. 65, Kothari Layout, Venkatesh Nagar, GULBARGA - 585 102 (Karnataka State)

No. NHAI/PIU-GLB/2020-21/ 4901 Date: 21.12.2020

To

The Deputy Conservator of Forests,

Territorial Division, Bidar

Sub: Widening and Improvement of the existing road of NH - 161 A (old SH-15) to 4 lane
from Karnataka - Maharashtra Border (Km0.000) to Bidar (Km 45+878).

Ref: Yourletter No. A5: NH161A:CR:-12/2020-21 date 21.11.2020.

Dear Sir,

Kindly refer your letter number as per reference (1). Here we are submitting the revised forest
proposal with ROW of 30 meters in Forest area.The proposed diverted area as per 30 mts Row
in Forest land is 4.7417.

We request you, kindly approval the proposal so that we may obtain the Forest clearance for the
project. Please treat the same on priority.

Thanking You.

(—

C. 0. P Furtado
Project Director
PIU- Gulbarga

Copy to: 1) Shri. K. Mohan, Team Leader cum Sr.Highway Engineer, Louis Berger Pvt. - for
necessary follow up
2) RO, Bengaluru



